

Superintendent

Isaac Leon Haynes, Jr.

Board Members

Shonda Burre, President
Bobby L. Wilson, Vice President
Shari C. Bryant
Nadine Thompson
Von Norwood

Dear Jefferson Davis County School District Parent,

We are growing academically, socially, and behaviorally across the board in OUR school district. But in order for us to become an elite school district rooted in Jaguar Excellence, we need MORE positive parental involvement and more family engagement collaboration. As superintendent, I represent a district staff that is committed to working with you to provide more and more opportunities for our children.

We will always be kind to your Jags, greet you with a smile, be reachable, respond in a timely manner, be as accurate as possible with our responses, and communicate with you with positive information when available.

Here is what I hope you all will do to support your Jags and the School District.

- High Expectations
- · Read out loud
- Talk about the Importance of School
- Talk to older students about college plans
- Place your scholar in a classroom with a good teacher
- Build relationships with everyone at your child's school
- Take the opportunity to attend all events with your JAG
- Encourage all family members to take an active role
- Engage school with an open mind
- Active Parent

- Keep asking questions by calling and emailing your child's teacher
- If you don't feel welcome, Talk to an administrator
- Get involved with decision-making at school
 - P-16
 - PAC
 - PTO
- Participate in SURVEYS